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To: OCakEridge Board (cakbridgenh@hotmail.com) =
Good Morning,

After almost 10 years of 24x7 operation, our residential hot tub, factory modified for state required commercial use, is no
longer working.

The Board is researching if the hot tub can be repaired. If we cannot repair the hot tub, it will be replaced. The cost of a
true commercial hot tub of similar size, meeting all state requirements, which also can be integrated in our club house
mechanical environment is quite expensive.

We are aggressively looking into all options.

Thank you for your understanding and patience.

Regards,
Board of Directors



